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June 25, 2019 
 
Bid Rejection Notification 
 
RE: RFP #19-0058 – City Surface Mix 
 
Dear Vendor: 
 
It has been decided to reject all bids for the above request. The reason is that after bid opening, it was 
discovered by Public Works that an open PO for 1,800 tons remained unfulfilled. The current RFB 
was for 2,000 tons, which is considered a one year supply. 
 
Based on this new information, we will reissue this bid in approximately one year. 
 
Please feel free to check our website periodically to obtain all current Requests for Bids/Requests for 
Proposals being solicited by Sedgwick County. 
 
Sedgwick County would like to thank you for your time spent on this project. Your interest in doing 
business with Sedgwick County is appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Josh Lauber 
Purchasing Agent - Buyer 

 

SEDGWICK COUNTY, KANSAS 
FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

Purchasing Section 
525 N. Main, Suite 823 ~ Wichita, KS  67203 

Phone: 316 660-7267    Fax: 316 383-7055 
http://www.sedgwickcounty.org/finance/purchasing.asp 
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